
       

Curriculum Newsletter for Year 6 – Spring 2 - 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Spring 2! 

We would like to share our curriculum overview with you about all the exciting learning that we have coming 
up this term. 

Please note: 

• PE day will be Thursday so please ensure you have your full PE kit in on these days including trainers.  

• Homework will be handed out on a Thursday to be returned on a Tuesday. Children will receive literacy 
and numeracy homework as well as spellings. They are also expected to be reading daily and 
practising their times tables on Times Tables Rockstars, 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 



                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

In Jewish Studies, we will be 
looking at the Megillah for 

Purim. We will also be 
preparing for Pesach and the 
Seder by learning about the 

order of Seder, the prayers and 
traditions in order to lead KS2 

in the School Seder Meal.  

In Literacy, we are beginning this term 
by focusing on the picture book 

‘Flotsam’. We will be using this book to 
inspire some creative and persuasive 
writing linked to our ‘Save our Planet’ 

topic. We will be continuing to practise 
and revise our grammar skills within 

literacy lessons. 

In Numeracy, we will be working on 
our daily arithmetic skills as well as 
moving onto geometry and ratio. In 
geometry, we will be learning about 
angle facts, 3D shapes and nets.  

 

In Humanities, our focus is 
‘Save our Planet’ where we will 

be learning about 
sustainability in our lives and 

London. We will also be 
thinking about the use and 

impact of plastic and 
recycling before we take part 

in a recycling workshop. 

In PE, our focus is badminton 
and team sports. We will be 
looking at the skills and 

rules needed for a 
successful game of 

badminton.  
In RE, we will be looking at 

Christianity with a focus on 
Easter and Lent. In PSHE, our 
focus will be relationships, 
friendships and families. 

 

Our topic: 

Save our Planet! Our art focus for this 
term will be sewing. 


